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Dublin 2 

Dear Miss McLoughlin, 

I am currently a final year LLB student at the University of Limerick. It is with great enthusiasm that I am writing to you in application of a place on your Traineeship programme. I feel confident that I could contribute substantially to the work at your office while strengthening my legal skill and knowledge by participating on the programme. A Traineeship with ByrneWallace would allow me to receive the best training possible, while also allowing me to exercise my interest in a commercial law firm. 
I am attracted to ByrneWallace because of the excellent reputation of your Traineeship programme and your emphasis on continuous personal development, teamwork and the possibility of a future career in your firm. I am drawn to the opportunity to work with an ambitious and supportive network of solicitors, and also to the international acclaim and reputation ByrneWallace has garnered in the legal world. The broad spectrum of work available in commercial law has made me determined to pursue it as a career. 
I have a number of key strengths suited to a career in commercial law and more importantly a great asset to your Traineeship programme. My results portray a strong academic record, throughout my secondary education and my undergraduate degree, which is the result of hard work, commitment and focus. I am a team player, willing and able to lead as well as take instruction. I have excellent interpersonal skills, which have developed over the years as a result of my well-rounded work history. Finally, I am ambitious. I am keen to do my very best and make the most of any opportunity I am given, and aim to impress those with whom I work.
I have a hunger to succeed and will ensure to always strive to be fully committed, competent and thoughtful to each task given while continuously striving towards excellence, which is at the forefront of the ByrneWallace brand.

I look forward to hearing from you

Yours Sincerely, 

Darren Quinn  
